
 
 

Loudoun County, Virginia 
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Department of Finance and Procurement 

Division of Procurement 

P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA 20177 

Physical Address: 1 Harrison Street, S.E., 4th Floor, Leesburg, VA 20175 
  

 

Date:  May 15, 2019 

 

To: Bidders for Invitation for Bid (IFB) for Petroleum Products, RFQ 40770,  

 

From:  Gerald Landayan, Contracting Officer 

 

Subject: Notice of Cancellation 

 

 

This shall serve as official notice that the County is hereby cancelling Invitation for Bid (IFB) RFQ 

40770, Petroleum Products, due to the discrepancy in the date specified for the OPIS rates requested 

in the IFB.       

 

Thank you for your interest in this IFB and we encourage your firm to submit bids on other similar 

solicitations in the future.  If you have not already done so, please register as a supplier on the 

County’s website to ensure that you receive an email notification the next time a similar solicitation 

is issued.  www.loudoun.gov/procurement  
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